
 

 

Ref:KH/AC/VM/WorldChallenge2025 
 
13th October 2023 
  
 
 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

World Challenge 2025 - Morocco 
  
I am delighted to inform you of a once in a life time opportunity being offered to your 
child.  Barr Beacon School is partnering with World Challenge for the fourth time to launch 
an exciting opportunity for July 2025.  Your child has the opportunity to attend an 
expedition in Morocco. On Thursday 12th October 2023 your child attended an assembly to 
launch our next World Challenge adventure.  This is a life-changing opportunity for students 
to explore Morocco with expert guides, while developing their life skills, confidence and 
independence. The expedition is a 13-night trip, which will include a community based 
project, a walking expedition in the Atlas Mountains and some rest and relaxation in 
Morocco seeing some of the beautiful sites the country has to offer.   
  
Our World Challenge Coordinator will host a 20-minute Zoom presentation on Thursday 
19th October at 6pm. The presentation will explain more about the logistics of the trip as 
well as the financial commitment and payment schedules etc. To attend, please register for 
the Zoom presentation here.  
  
Applications are already open, so please visit our trip webpage for the sign-up link, itinerary, 
travel dates, Covid-secure booking terms and trip cost – examples of how past students 
have earned this themselves will be covered in the talk.  
 
If you require any further information please contact Miss Clarke via 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher 
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